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Action for Dementia in Bexhill 

• Town Council to develop Bexhill in becoming a ‘Dementia Friendly Town’ 

• Cllr Connor Winter is leading the way in promoting how we can support those 

affected by dementia 

Bexhill-on-Sea town council is excited to be working on how it can certify Bexhill as a 

Dementia Friendly Town.  This means finding ways that we can all help those affected by 

dementia remain a part of our community. 

Cllr Winter has been researching best practices and enjoyed a COVID-safe visit to Prideaux 

Lodge for their Christmas party last month.  The town council’s youngest member has been 

supporting the care home on Barnhorn Road over the past few months, listening to the 

views of residents and understanding the challenges of the pandemic on the home and 

visiting family members. 

Cllr Winter has also been participating in the homes ‘Resident Support Group’, which is 

made up of staff members and the family members of residents.  Its aim is to support both 

residents and staff in engaging with the community.  

To begin the town’s dementia friendly initiative, the council is looking into how it can host 

dementia friendly coffee mornings for care home residents to encourage them to venture 

safely out into the community. 

“It has been a real pleasure to be able to visit and support the residents, staff and family 

members of Prideaux Lodge.  I’ve enjoyed assisting them with finding the right way in 

getting back out into the community whilst following COVID-safe guidance.  

I am busy working with Bexhill Dementia Action Alliance and local care homes to build on 

the coffee morning idea.  There are plenty of dementia friendly coffee mornings locally but 

none that are individual to care home residents to use.  Care homes struggle to use publicly 

available facilities because of the vulnerability of their residents, this is why my idea of 

specific individual dementia friendly coffee mornings in a community setting is a great start.  

We then hope to build on this success by making more local facilities dementia friendly. 

The views of the residents in care homes are very important and are something that is often 

forgotten by elected officials, people in care homes are still members of the community and 

often have very useful and different perspectives on certain ideas.” 

ENDS 

Notes to editors: 

• Prideaux Lodge 

https://prideauxlodge.co.uk  

• Bexhill-on-Sea Town Council meets on the third Wednesday of every month in the 

Council Chamber at Bexhill Town Hall. 

https://prideauxlodge.co.uk/


www.bexhilltowncouncil.gov.uk  

Contacts: 

Julie Miller 

Town Clerk to Bexhill-on-Sea Town Council 

Town.clerk@bexhilltowncouncil.gov.uk  

07769 254176 

 

 

http://www.bexhilltowncouncil.gov.uk/
mailto:Town.clerk@bexhilltowncouncil.gov.uk

